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Januao' 2. 2007

Ms. Barbara Schrage

Trustee & Managing Director

American Institute in Taiwan

1700 N. Moore St., Suite ! 700

Arlington, VA 22209

Dear Ms. Schrage,

With regard to your letter dated December 11, 2006,1 am writing to

inform you that my government has no objection to AIT's proposal

concerning die removal of provisions relating to regulation of computer

reservation systems in Annex III to the Air Transport Agreement between

the American Institute in Taiwan (AIT) and the Taipei Economic and

Cultural Representative Office in the United States (TECRO) signed at

Washington. D.C.? March 18. 1998. This change shall enter into force on

the date of the letter.

Your assistance in forwarding this message lo the relevant

authorities will be greatly appreciated.

•Sincere iy.

?.
David Tawei Lee

Representative

C.C. Mr. Ford Han

Director

Office of Taiwan Coordination

EAP. Department of State



AMERICAN INSTITUTE IN TAIWAN

17 00 N Moor* Sl'enl

Suite 1700

Arhnglon. Virginia 22209

Tel (703! 52S-B474

Fax: 1703! 641-138E

December II, 20 06

Dr. Lee Ta-wei

Represer.zat.ive

Taipei Economic and Cultural Representative

Office ir. the United States

4 201 Wisconsin Avenue, N.W.

Washington, DC 2 0016

Dear Representative Lee:

I have the honor to refer to the Air Transport Agreement

between the American Institute in Taiwan (AIT) and the Taipei

Economic and Cultural Representative Office in the United States

(TECRO) signed at Washington, D.C., March 18, 1998, (the

Agreement"t.

Ir. light of recent discussions between AIT and TECRO's

designated representative, Taiwan's Civil Aeronautics

Administration, concerning removal from the Agreement of

provisions relating to regulation of computer reservation systems,

AIT proposes that Annex III to the Agreement be deleted. If the

Taipei Economic and Cultural Representative Office in the United

States (TECRO) concurs with this proposal, AIT further t/roooses

that this letter and an affirmative letter in reply from TECRO

shall constitute an agreement on this subject which shall enter

into force or. the date of the letter in reply from TECRO.

I shall be grateful to have your reply on this subject.

Sincerely,

Barbara J. Schrage

Managing Director


